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William Hare Group Ltd (WHGL), in line with its commitment to environmental sustainability, is conscious of 

its responsibility to procure timber from sustainable sources and to, wherever possible, minimise, recycle and 

re-use its supply of timber used for the support packaging of steelwork to site. 

 

 

WHGL ensures that the supply of timber is procured from reputable sources by ensuring that: 

 

 

 The timber supplier is issued a copy of WHGL's Timber Purchasing Policy. 
 
 

 The supplier must show that the timber originates from managed sustainable sources i.e. forests, 

recycling or reclaimed (for WHGL use only) and, where applicable, from sources certified by the 

Forestry Stewardship Council (FSC). 

 

 

 

Timber used by WHGL is, whenever possible, returned from site for reuse thus reducing the amount of timber 

purchased. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hugo Camacho 

Chief Operations Officer 

for and on behalf of William Hare Group Ltd 
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